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Dear Julian, 

 
Modification Proposal 0191  
  
Thank you for providing Scottish and Southern Energy plc (SSE) with the opportunity to 
comment on the above Modification Proposals. 
 
SSE is supportive of proposal 0191. 
 
Following issue of the variance request, SSE believes that removal of the Code Credit Rules 
references from the UNC will have no material impact on the UNC in respect of 
transportation credit and security. The discontinuance of the Code Credit Rules will ensure 
that there is no conflict or divergence from the UNC within the documents published by each 
Transporter. This will assist in the efficient running of the UNC and ultimately the transport 
network. 
 
Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you wish to discuss this further. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jeff Chandler 
Gas Strategy Manager 
Energy Strategy 


